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The Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) submits the following comments on
HCR31 5:

While this resolution has merit in its efforts to examine ways to encourage
Native Hawaiian entrepreneurs interested in the research and technology arena,
OHA does not have the in-house expertise to pursue the kind of thorough analysis
and recommendation envisioned by the resolution. OF-IA respectfully suggest that
the feasibility analysis be conducted by the Department of Business and Economic
Development with input from OHA.

Mahalo for the opportunity to testify.
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